Subject: Reference. 2021/2954/P One Museum Street

Dear sirs,

| am writing to protest against the proposed tall building which will replace the travel lodge and ncp car park.
Why? Is the question.

Having had to live through the construction of the Post Building which seemed to go on for years and which is an
almost empty office block, why would you put us through this again.

London’s uniqueness is its buildings of character and the design of this building is chacterless.

There is little footfall in this area except for tourists going to the museum and anyway there would be little access
whilst you are going about this construction.

What a pity you can’t pay some attention to the deserted buildings in west central street which have been empty
and neglected for years and quite frankly a disgrace to the area.

A swanky new building with drunks and the homeless on the doorstep. In light of the current situation | think
planning permission should be guided elsewhere.

When they were building the Post Building we had to negotiate some quiet time to live and work as the noise was
horrendous. We really don’t need or want that again.

Please refuse this permission.

Hilary Gagan

Sent from my iPad



